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Thank you for your letter of 3 May: you
Will now have seen John Ballard's response
of 14 May.

The Lord Privy Seal is content with the
Situation as it stands at present but
would be grateful for another progress
report from you in the middle of June.

I am copying this letter to Janet Lewis-Jones,
Chris Brearley, John Ballard and to the other
Private Secretaries to the Members of

MISC 95,

D R MORRIS
Private Secretary

Sir Geozxge Engle







